
Village Facilities 2021-22 

 

Three community buildings may seem to be too many for a village of Brampton’s size but when 

circumstances prevent us from using them it feels like too few! 

The Memorial Centre has emerged from lock down as busy as ever and with few concerns other 

than natural wear and tear. Imminent repairs to the flat roof and replacement of some doors should 

be all that is necessary to maintain standards. 

The Community Centre is still popular for large meetings, presentations which require a stage and 

fitness classes which enjoy human interaction rather than the joys of zoom. Current plans include 

replacement windows and a new entrance facilitating improved access for wheelchairs and buggies. 

The Lady Olivia Centre promises to be a remarkable venue, particularly for the Arts, but it still 

tantalises as we seek to open fully. Lockdown delayed handover by a year and post Covid supply 

chain issues have prevented completion of the fitting of a sophisticated audio/visual set up. We 

remain confident that the summer of ’22 will be memorable and the frustrations of 20/21 will be 

soon forgotten. 
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